
A motion to remove Kuntz and AP604CL from the recommended variety list.  These varieties were not 
tested in Montana in 2013, and Syngenta (Agripro) is not currently selling them in the state.   Data on 
performance (http://plantsciences.montana.edu/Crops/2013data/2013SpringWheatVarieties.pdf) 
shows that there better choices available. 
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